Presbyterian Church of the Moriches Community Food Pantry 263 Main Street. Center Moriches, NY. 11934



Dec. 5, 2022

Dayton Avenue School 151 Dayton Avenue Manorville, NY. 11949 Dear Friends,

Thank you for your generosity in support of our food pantry. Your food donation will help ensure that we can continue to serve our neighbors suffering from food insecurity. We were amazed at the quantity of food that was collected, and at the number of teachers that took the time to personally deliver it to our pantry. The food is literally flying off the shelves these past few months as we are serving an average of 50 families a week.

During the height of the COVID 19 pandemic, we were able to remain open by adjusting our operating procedures and distributing food in the parking lot on a drive through basis. We are finally back to normal, distributing food, clothing, and household items. We expect many families in our community to experience long term food insecurity due to the pandemic.

We would not be able to sustain our food pantry outreach if it were not for the generosity of people like you. Thank you again for your support of this vital community service.

Sincerely,
Dawn Murray
Wendy Turkington
Food Pantry Coordinators